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Movie Night….. THE DATE HAS BEEN 
CHANGED TO FRIDAY SEPTEMBER 8TH. This 
has been organised after we discussed with 
Daniel from the Lobethal Cinema as he has  
problems of obtaining the film “The Fall of 

Figaro”. Daniel phoned today, to let me know that 
things are on the move with Paramount Pictures where 
they have “emailed” him with information which he has 
been able to reply to. He said,” he was optimistic that 
soon he will have a reply”, we wait with great anticipa-
tion so that we venture forward in arranging all the  
tickets, and posters for the event on Friday Sept 8th. 
Thank you  for your patience. 
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MOVIE 
NIGHT 
FRIDAY 
Sept 8th 

Kadina concert ….Thank you for 
your help to make the concert at 
Kadina a real success. The gentle-
man who welcomed us mentioned 
to me, that he had heard the Lobe-
thal Harmony club 5 times before 
our performance on Sunday and he 
mentioned that our performance 
was the best. Joylene the lady who 
organised all the arrangements for 
the day mentioned that our concert 
was a great success due to the 
range of pieces that were sung, and 
the performance by everyone. We 
all were impressed by the hospitali-
ty that was expressed to us through 
the friendship, and the food that 
was provided. Thanks again. 

THE 
PERFORMANCE 

WAS  
APPRECIATED. 

HOSPITALITY WAS  
SUPERB. 
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Coffee & Soup Roster….Last week we raised $42.50.So far 
we have raised $483.10 THANK YOU. NO SOUP for  TO-
NIGHT the next Soup night will be held on 29th August. The 

“Chefs” for this night will be  Graham and Darrol. 

Port Pirie concert… To be held at the Lighthouse Uniting 
church on Sunday Sept 17th. They would like to know how 
many will require lunch before the Concert. Can you please 
let us know TONIGHT when we will have a show of hands 
who will be coming and requiring lunch on that day. 

RAFFLE 
BOOKS  

AVAILABLE 
NOW 

Scholarships NEXT WEEK…. 
We have 6 Instrumentalists who will 
be auditioning on 22nd August be-
ginning at 6:30pm. You are encour-
aged to be in the audience. Please 
collect the “voting slips” as you en-
ter. Darrol will be managing the 
door so that there is no interruption 
during the performance. Please 
note you are encouraged to bring a 
plate of food for the supper. Thanks 
Alex for your comments that you 
shared at the Kadina concert ex-
pressing your encouragement for 
the Scholarships to assist young 
people in their Musical talent. 
Thanks must be given to the Mount 
Barker Rotary club, and to the On-
kaparinga Lion’s for their support to 
provide the finance to allow the 
Scholarships to continue. 

Items for the Baskets to be raffled… Thank you we 
have received about 12 items so far, we do need items 
such as biscuits, chocolates, bottles of wine, mett-
wurst, packets of chips, and sweets. Please hand them 
in to J Wittwer over the next couple of weeks. 

We need to sell Raffle Books NOW. 
There are over 15 items to be  raffled. I 
have prepared a list of items that will 
assist you with the selling of the tickets. 

Thanks…. To Chris Browning for organizing the purchase of the 
second speaker for our new PA system. 

Thanks….. Both Music stores Size Music, and Harri-
son’s Music have provided vouchers for the students 
auditioning again this year. We do appreciate their 
assistance. 

Victor Harbor concert .. Preparation for this concert 
in October are proceeding in a positive way. Anne the 
lady who is managing the concert is coming on 
Wednesday to collect the Posters, tickets, and 
“flyers” for advertising the concert. It is really good 
to have people who are “keen” to organize the con-
certs. 
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